
Now you can pay your bills with our new iOS mobile app 
 
We are pleased to announce a new free mobile app that is now 
available for download from the App Store. 
 
This new app allows you to: 
- Pay your bills in real-time 
- Pay with a credit card, checking account, etc. 
- Sign-up for paperless billing 
- Never miss a bill again with Auto Pay 
- Update your payment information 
- View your billing and payment history 
- Receive up-to-the-minute account alerts 
 
“Our app has many of the same powerful features found on our 
website www.xpressbillpay.com,” says Keith L. Jenkins, President 
and CEO of Xpress Bill Pay. 
 
Founded in 2005, Xpress Bill Pay provides an innovative Internet and 
electronic payment system to government and utility organizations.  
 
“Currently the app is available for the iPhone, iPad or iPod touch from 
the Apple App Store, and requires iOS 8.0 or later,” says Jenkins. 
“We are working on an Android App that will be available in early 
2017 from Google Play, followed by a Windows App from the 
Microsoft Store for Windows Phones.” 
 
For more information visit www.xpressbillpay.com, call 1-800-766-
2350 or e-mail support@xpressbillpay.com.	


